
 

 

 

 

 

 

December 16, 2016 

 

The Mayor and Members of Council 

 

Re: Subsidized Transit 

 

This is to advise that the undersigned will be bringing forward for consideration to the Municipal 

Council meeting to be held on December 19, 2016, the proposed amendment noted below to part 

b) of clause 18 of the 1st Report of the Community and Protective Services Committee. 

 

“That clause 18 of the 1st Report of the Community and Protective Services Committee 

be amended by amending part b) to read as follows: 

 

b) to implement the intention of Municipal Council to provide an income-related 

subsidy program to provide subsidized transit to all Londoners who qualify, the 

Civic Administration BE DIRECTED to implement an income-related subsidy 

program to provide subsidized transit for approximately 6,000 Londoners, who will 

qualify for the program, by utilizing the remaining monies allocated in the budget 

for the program and by determining a source of financing for the required funding 

balance within the current budget; it being noted that the Civic Administration will 

report back to the Community and Protective Services Committee with the 

available sources of funding prior to the exhaustion of the budget allocation;” 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

M. Salih      P. Squire 

Councillor, Ward 3     Councillor, Ward 6 

 

 

 

 

 

  


